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Contact Mary Campbell

State Chairman

Web Site Development

E-mail:  

 

mecsdar@aol.com

No Help

Needed?

Create Your

Web Site

Contact Mary when your web site is finished

and ready for a preliminary review.

For helpful hints and a review checklist,

 check out the VIS Committee Site on

the DAR members web site.

(

http://members.dar.org/committees/vis2

)

The State Regent reviews the web site

and Mary contacts you with any

requested changes.

Let her know when changes are made.

Preliminary Review Results are shared with you.

Make the necessary changes and

let Mary (

mecsdar@aol.com

) know when the site

is ready  for the final state review.

Your Web Site receives State 

Approval and is linked to

the VADAR Web Site.

The State Regent 

notifies National

that she approved 

your site.

 A review is 

conducted by the 

National Committee.

National contacts you 

with results of their 

review and you

make the requested 

changes.

Your web site 

receives National 

Approval and is 

linked to the DAR 

Web Site.

You are now eligible to 

purchase the VIS pin from 

J.E.Caldwell. 

Contact Mary for details.


Mary E. Campbell, State Chairman

Web Site Development

Email:  mecsdar@aol.com
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